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From: Lorraine Applebee  

Sent: Saturday, 11 May 2024 6:38 AM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission - Lorraine SApplebee

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Lorraine Applebee. 

Hello, I am Lorraine, a retiree.  
My concern is that, as a civilized society, we have failed to provide adequate protection for the most 
vulnerable - the unborn, or newly born.  
Government is insabcduted to represent the people. If the government is not responsible in it's obligations to 
protect babies born alive, who is there to do so?  
If we as a society fail to ensure the protection of babies who have survived abortion, history will not judge us, 
as a people, kindly.  
I recommend the that the proposed Babies Born Alive legislation be pabcded.  

Sincerely, Lorraine Applebee 
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